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I contacted the Mercer Island High School Superintendent, Fred Rundle, and advised him of the
allegations. Fred advised [Jjjjjjj had been placed on administrative leave since 12/14/2023. Fred
advised he was working with the school district HR admin, Erin Battersby on identifying
possibly emails from his account associated with suspicious behavior.

Erin advised when she spoke with jjjjjij and advised him that he would be placed on
administrative leave as allegations against him had been made. I was advised Jjjj responded
with one student or multiple students. His next question was when was it from. Can you at least
give me the names. Erin advised she did not provide him with this information.

I asked if they could provide Jjjjjjij contact information and address. They provided the
following:

Phone Numbers: [

The I 1hone number was one provided by Jjjjj and matches the school’s personal
information.

I contacted Detective Barragan and notified him of the allegations as he is the Mercer Island
School Resource Officer.
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